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Important Dates 

 
Monday 20th - Friday 24th February 

HALF TERM 
 

Thursday 2nd March 
World Book Day 

 
Wednesday 8thand Thursday 9th March 

Parents Evenings 
(Please book your appointment via the MCAS 

app) 
 

Thursday 9th March 
A-Life Healthy Living Workshops 

For parents: 8.50-9.50 
For children: throughout the school day 

 
Friday 17th March 

Red Nose Day 
 

Monday 3rd - Friday 14th April 
EASTER HOLIDAY 

 
Monday 1st May 

May Day Bank Holiday - SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

Monday 8th May 
King’s Coronation - SCHOOL CLOSED 

 

 Reminders 
 

Please note that classes are only doing PE on 
one day each week now.  

 

Monday: Year 6 
Tuesday: Year 3 

Wednesday: Year 4 
Thursday: Year 5 

Friday: Year 5 swimming** 
 

**5J will be swimming until the end of the year 
  

Message from Mrs Carrier 
 

We have noticed a rise in children not attending 
school in the correct uniform, in particular trainers 
and jogging bottoms. These should ONLY be worn on 

your child’s PE day. Uniform promotes a sense of 
pride and  belonging, and with the half term break 
upon us, this is a great opportunity to make sure 
that your child has everything that they need for 

school.  
 

We look forward to seeing all children back on     
Monday 27th February! 

 

Office messages 
Please find attached to this newsletter, details of our 
Pathfinder coffee morning continuing after half term, 

as well as details of a ‘Pre-loved clear out’ taking 
place at Pathfinder ‘HQ’. There are also details of  
activities going on at Frankley library during half 

term.   
 

New Menus 
Please see below, new menus beginning after half 

term. Paper copies are available in the school office. 
 



 

Every student. Every day. 

 

Attendance 
Matters 

At Reaside Academy, our attendance target is 96%.  
Our whole school attendance is currently 93.5% 

 

This fortnight, our school attendance was:     This year, our attendance is: 

 

 

 
Best Class attendance: 

Week ending 10th Feb: 5W with 97% 
Week ending 17th Feb: 6B with 97% 

 
 

For the first two weeks after half term, we will be choosing children’s names out of a hat, who have been in 
school every day.  The winner will receive a £50 supermarket voucher of your choice!  This will run for the first 
two weeks of spring term 2 – so two lucky families will receive the £50 voucher if your child is in school every 

day. 

We are also focusing on improving attendance on a Friday.  With this in mind, every Friday during spring 2, we 
will pull a child’s name from a hat who is in school on that day.  They will receive a family voucher to a local   

entertainment venue such as bowling or the cinema. 

Year 3 - 95.1% Year 4 - 90.0% 
Year 5 - 94.2% Year 6 - 94.2% 

Year 3 - 94.3% Year 4 - 91.4% 
Year 5 - 94.0% Year 6 - 93.9% 










